
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE          NOVEMBER 2, 2021 

 

CITY OF FLORISSANT AND THE H3 STUDIO ANNOUNCES  

A PUBLIC WORKSHOP FOR THE PUBLIC TO ATTEND 

 
The City of Florissant is currently updating its City-wide Comprehensive Plan as well as its plan for Old 

Town Florissant. A Comprehensive Plan is a policy guide used by City staff, the City Council, Planning 

and Zoning and other area leaders for making decisions relating to the long-term development, 

improvements, services, and investments in local amenities, such as parks. 

After a series of public meetings in July and August, we have wrapped up our public workshops for Old 

Town and we are now turning our focus on the City. Your input and ideas are very important in making 

Florissant an even better place to visit, live, work and play. 

If you have any questions or would like to be added to our mailing list, please 

email FloCompPlan@gmail.com. Please join us to help plan the future of Florissant! 

Below is an upcoming meeting that is open to the public to attend: 

Public Workshop  

Saturday, November 6 

10:00 AM to 12:00 PM 

JFK Community Center 

315 Howdershell Rd, 

Florissant, MO 63031 
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